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Petition and Presentation of Potential 
New SGA Members Policy 

SGA Policy # 16 

 
When a student wishes to become a member of the Student Government 

Association, they must fulfill the obligations as outlined in SGA Policy # 28, 

Member Charter Process. At the meeting that they are to be elected into the 

Student Government as a member, they must give a brief presentation stating who 

they are, what their degree is, and why they want to be a member of the Student 

Government Association.  

 

Reasoning: 

 

When becoming a member of the Student Government Association, it is important 

that the person applying to be a member is properly introduced to the current 

membership.   
 

 


